On Wednesday, March 11, 2020 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La Crosse
County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present. Town Chairman,
Dan Korn called the meeting to order. The agenda was propetly posted. The February minutes were
reviewed. A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as corrected. The motion carried. The
treasurer report was presented. A motion was made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s report. The
motion carried. A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills. The motion carried.

CCFC Report: Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.

Roads Report: Tom gave an update on the roads. Road bans are on. Three bridges in La Crosse
County are under critical review and the metal bridge on Muenzenberger Road near Korn Coulee Road is one
of the bridges. A structural review must be done by a certified engineer. The county will hire the engineer
and we are responsible for part of the cost. FEMA approved the damages for last year (2019). And they
approved reappropriating the funds from Kammel Coulee in 2017 to public use (new truck). That total is
$137,246.70 and we would receive total of $120,090.87 of that claim. The truck is at Universal and is covered
by our insurance.

Upcoming events: Election is April 7, 2020 7 am-8 pm, Annual Meeting is April 21, 2020 @ 8 pm,
Open Book is June 4, 2020 3-5 pm, Board of Review is June 11, 2020 6-8 pm.

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence. Our next meeting will be Wednesday, April 8, 2020
at 6 pm. A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk,



